
15th August 2024 
 
 
  
 
 
COCK O’ THE NORTH – Thursday 29th August – Wednesday 4th September 
2024 

 
Dear Mrs E Flack, 
 
Please find enclosed your tour itinerary and seating plans for the Cock O’The North 
tour. If you are travelling from London, as you are travelling on Group Tickets, you 
won’t receive any tickets in your Tour Pack. Group Tickets will be carried by the 
Tour Manager. If you are joining the train at York, your tickets are enclosed inside 
your tour pack. 
 
Your Tour Manager, Jill Boyington will be at London King’s Cross from 11.00 and 
will meet you in the First-Class lounge. 
 
For those passengers that are joining at York and Edinburgh, seats are reserved in 
First Class please board the train and find your seats.  
 
Timings are as follows: 
  
Thursday 29th August 2024 
 
(12.00) Depart London King’s Cross   (20.07) Arrive Inverness 
(13.55) Depart York                                                    (20.07) Arrive Inverness 
 
Wednesday 4th September 2024 
 
(07.55) Depart Inverness                                (15.49) Arrive London King’s Cross 
(07.55 Depart Inverness                                  (13.54) Arrive York 
 
 
You will find a pre order menu for The Royal Hotel in your pack. Please choose the 
options you would like for the x 2 nights and email your choices to 
enquiries@railwaytouring.co.uk or alternatively, phone the office on 01553 661500 
by Thursday 22nd August.  
 
 
We hope that you have a lovely holiday with us to Scotland, but if you require any 
additional information or if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind Regards. 
 
 
Annabelle Benjamin 
Operations Assistant 



 


